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April 5, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Entering middle school is an exciting time for young adolescents. We are confident that our soon to be
sixth grade students will have an opportunity to experience a smooth transition to middle school. Please
review the list of upcoming events with your child and if you have any questions please contact me in the
middle school guidance office.

● Recommendations for Grade 6 academic placements have been made by your child’s 5th grade
teacher. Team assignments and supply lists will be mailed home during the summer.

● During the week of May16th the middle school counselors will visit the fifth grade students at
the elementary school.  Students will be invited to join the “Incoming 6th Grade” google
classroom and they will receive a copy of the booklet “Everything You Want to Know about
Sixth Grade.”  This should help answer many questions about middle school..

● The fifth graders will also visit the middle high school on June 9th and will meet several
members of the staff and receive a tour of the building.

● Parents/Guardians of incoming sixth graders are also invited to meet with the Carver Middle
High School administration and counselors on April 26th at 6:30 pm in the school’s
auditorium. Details about the night will be sent home as the scheduled date gets closer.

If you have a request regarding your child’s team assignment, please put it in writing to me no later than
April 22nd. Please be aware that some teacher assignments may change. Also, due to scheduling
limitations, not all requests may be granted.
.

Sincerely,

Patricia Winslow
Carver Middle High School
Guidance Counselor
508-866-6195
winslowp@carver.org

Important Dates to Remember

April 26th at 6:30-5th Grade Parent/Guardian Night at Carver Middle High School
May 16th-May 18th:  Counselors visit the 5th grade student at the elementary school
June 9th:  Grade 5 Move Up Day




